
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (HILLSIDE AVENUE, 
MAPPERLEY) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING)  
TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (7264) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding a section of 

double yellow lines which are causing parking issues, along Hillside Avenue in Mapperley. 

The double yellow lines are reducing the available parking space for residents and their 

visitors.  

 
To address this issue, a section of the ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow 

Lines) has been removed, to make them 6 metres shorter than those currently on site, as shown 

on drawing number H/MW/4208/01.  

 


